
Felicitation of Dr Kaushik Banerjee by PMFAI on February 8, 2023 
 
Dr Kaushik Banerjee, Director, ICAR-NRC Grapes, Pune was felicitated by Pesticides 
Manufacturers & Formulators Association of India (PMFAI) in an evening event in Mumbai on 
February 8, 2023 for his contributions to the food safety capacity building in the country. 
While felicitating him, Mr. Pradip Dave, President-PMFAI mentioned "We are grateful for your 
very informative presentation made on the occasion on MRLs which is greatly appreciated by 
all participants.  With the continuous efforts of Scientists like you, the country has come a long 
way in reducing the residue problems, which has helped increase exports of fruits, vegetables, 
especially grapes and the processed products from the country." In this event, Dr Banerjee 
also presented a reflective talk on MRLs of pesticides. 

 

 

 


